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As writers we will be…
Learning to adapt our writing to suit three 

different text types. These will be cinquains, 

information texts and fantasy portal stories. 

These will allow the children to practise writing a 

form of poetry and understand the structural 

features of non-fiction texts. They will then be 

able to develop their creative writing using 

different descriptive techniques and 

grammatical features. 

As mathematicians we will be…
Developing our understanding of decimals 

looking at ordering and comparing them and 

making wholes out of tenths and hundredths, 

We will also be looking at money, time, shape 

and statistics. The most important part of maths 

this term will be times tables and our times 

tables test. 

As designers we will be…
Creating mood lighting following a design 

brief such as a torch or a night light.

In PSHE we will be…
Completing the unit called ‘Relationships’ 

and ‘Changing me’ This will enable us to 

build on our previous learning about 

friendships and understand how we change 

as we get older.

As scientists we will be…
Learning about electricity and properties of materials. 

We will learn what electricity is and how this is made. 

We will also learn about materials and what makes 

them and how these vary. 

As religious explorers we will 

be…
Looking at a unit called ‘How have people and events 

in history shaped Islamic diversity?’ We will also 

complete a unit called ‘How have religion and belief 

shaped our local area?’

As athletes we will be…
Learning about athletics and kwik cricket. These will 

both hopefully be done outside due to the nicer 

weather and will allow us to develop our sports skills 

both in independent sports and in team sports. We 

will focus on different athletic skills and focus on 

becoming better in these skills each week. 

In MFL we will be…

Learning how to say different dates including 

our birthdays. We will also learn about family, 

clothes, different French stories and food 

project. We will continue to practise our 

pronunciation and retention of vocabulary.

As musicians we will be…
Learning how to play the guitar with our specialist 

music teacher. We will continue to think about the 

cords and play these confidently along to songs. 

We will also begin to think about creating our own 

music using the guitars and in small groups.

As Geographers we will be…
Learning about ‘Earthquakes and 

Settlements’. We will consider what causes 

earthquakes, what they are, where they 

happen in the world and the impacts that 

they have. 

As Historians we will be…
Our local history in Plymouth specifically 

focusing on the Mayflower, the journey they 

took and the passengers on board. We will be 

considering why this is important to us and how 

Plymouth was significant in this.

In Computing we will be…
Looking at a unit called coding where we will get to 

create little programmes using code. We will also 

complete a short unit We will then complete an 

animations unit as well. 

As artists we will be…
Creating still life drawings based on our 

favourite things.
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